
 
 

Tuesday 17th March, 2020. 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re. Covid–19 / Coronavirus / Y3 Plymouth Trip 
 
I am writing to let you know that we have decided to postpone the Year 3 trip planned for 

Friday 20th March in light of the guidance issued from the Government on social distancing.   

We have spoken to the venues (Tenpin Bowling and the Aquarium) and they are happy to 

move the bookings to later in the year allowing us to postpone rather than cancel 

completely. 

We will review the situation after Easter and let you know the plan moving forward.  

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 


